
¥

October 4, 1977

Mrs. Lorraine Lasker
Director
Research Administration
New York Medical College
Fifth Ave at 106th Street
New York, NY 10029

Dear Lorraine;

In accordance with our telephone conversation.
I enclose herewith a copy of my letter as president
of SUPA to Ray Thornton. I hope it is of help.

I will be glad to serve on an SRA committee on
the subject, and do not think it will conflict with
my responsibilities to SUPA.

Sincerely yours.

Raymond J. Woodrow
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